
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2, 2011 

 

Mr. James Owczarski 

Deputy City Clerk 

City Clerk's Office 

Room 205, City Hall 

City of Milwaukee 

 

Dear Mr. Owczarski: 

 

The City of Milwaukee has received an interest arbitration award settling the one 

remaining issue of the 2007-2009 and 2010-2011 contracts between the City of Milwaukee and 

Fire Equipment Dispatchers, Local #494, International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers, AFL-

CIO. Under the terms of the award, the City must include time paid not worked such as 

vacation and sick leave as time worked for purposes of paying overtime to Fire Equipment 

Dispatchers from Pay Period 20, 2009, through the end of 2011. 

 

In order to implement the award we need the Common Council to approve a resolution 

authorizing the payments.  Please open a file for this purpose. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Joe Alvarado of my staff at extension 2105. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Troy M. Hamblin 

Labor Negotiator 

 

Cc: Richard Pfaff 
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